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Dear Parents, 

In our history lessons this half term we are learning about the history of our local area of Bury St 

Edmunds. In order to support the children’s learning we have arranged to take the children to visit 

Moyse’s Hall Museum to interact with replica objects, learn about how the Abbey was of national and 

international importance and how the town has changed over time. 

2D’s visit will take place on Thursday 7th March and 2M’s will take place on Thursday 21st March 

2024. The visits will be during the morning and the children will be returning to school ready for 

lunchtime and their afternoon learning in school.  

We will be walking from school to the museum so please ensure your child comes to school with a 

named warm, waterproof coat. Children will need to wear their usual school uniform.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 per child to pay for access into the museum. This 

should be paid via Scopay by no later than Tuesday 6th March. 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Mayhew and Miss Duchesne 

Year 2 Teachers 

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, 

Suffolk, IP33 1QG 

Tel: 01284 755141    

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk
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